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I believe far too many mountain lions are in urban, suburban, and rural communities. 

These lions have become used to humans, therefore violent altercations take place… 

If lions are conditioned by tracking dogs, they will associate humans and dogs as 

something to be avoided. This will in turn make recreational outdoor activities safer 

for all!  


